6/03/2016 Phone Log- RO219 Unocal #5043, 449 Hegenberger Ave., Oakland
Duration: Approximately 15 minutes

Received a phone call from Nicole Persad (?) of Antea regarding the excavation work occurring at the
site. Apparently, Antea commenced excavation work in an area where PG&E had not deactivated the
power line servicing the gas station. Antea is request leaving additional contaminated soil in the vicinity
of the power line as PG&E won’t get to the site any time soon, and in order to complete their excavation
work, Antea won’t excavate near the line.

Ms. Persad said she was putting the data together for the report. | asked for her to outline the status of
excavation work, provide me with the data, and that | would review the situation with my program
manager.

Keith Nowell



